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The DCHC MPO is required by federal regulations to prepare an annual Unified Planning Work
Program (UPWP) that details and guides the urban area transportation planning activities. Funding
for the UPWP is provided by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the Federal Transit
Administration (FTA). The UPWP must identify MPO planning tasks to be performed with the use of
federal transportation funds. Attached is the draft FY2020 UPWP. At the January 16, 2019 meeting,
the MPO Board reviewed the draft FY2020 UPWP and released the document for public comment.
Since the public release, additional PL funding has been made available by NCDOT to the MPO for
FY20 and programmed in the current draft FY20 UPWP.

TC Action: Recommended the Board hold a public hearing and approve the FY2020 UPWP.

Board Action: Hold a public hearing and approve the FY2020 UPWP.
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